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HAPPY HALF TERM 

SCHOOL WILL REOPEN ON MONDAY 26TH FEBRUARY 

ASPIRATIONS DAY 

On Wednesday, it was amazing to see and hear from the children about all the things they want 

to be when they grow up. The children looked amazing and they could all explain their choices 

and think about what they need to do to be successful.  

During the day, we were visited by a police officer an architect, a St John Ambulance worker and 

an Athlete. The visitors were able to tell the children about the role and why they enjoy their job. 

They also talked about what they needed to do to get there.  

Each class has made a video with each child talking about what they want to be when they grow 

up. Please visit class dojo to see your child’s class.  

Thank you to Mrs Hilton and Miss Hill for organising 

this exciting and thought provoking day.  

 

 

ASH WEDNESDAY 

On Wednesday, Lent began with the celebration of Ash Wednesday. The junior children went to Mass in church 

and were wonderfully behave as always. Deacon Ken then joined us in school and led a service for the infant chil-

dren. All the children listened carefully to Father Carl and Deacon Ken and were prayerful and respectful through-

out.  

Thank you to the children who read during the Mass and the service.  

Thank you to Father Carl and Deacon Ken for helping us to mark this special day 

https://www.hindleygreensacredheart.co.uk/


Dates for your diary 

Thursday 15th February– First Communion Preparation Session 2 

Thursday 14th March– First Communion Preparation Session 3 

Thursday 18th April– First Communion Preparation Session 4 

Thursday 16th May– First Communion Preparation Session 5 

Saturday 8th June– Proposed Date for First Communions 

O U R  P A R I S H   
 

S A T U R D A Y  -  M A S S  -  5 : 0 0 P M  -  S A C R E D  H E A R T   
S U N D A Y  -  M A S S  -  9 : 3 0 A M  -  S T  R I C H A R D S  

S U N D A Y  -  M A S S  -  1 1 : 0 0 A M  -  S A C R E D  H E A R T  
 

P A R I S H  N E W S L E T T E R S –  p l e a s e  f o l l o w  t h e  l i n k  b e l o w  
 

Newsletter | St John Rigby Parish (strichards-sacredheart.com)  

UNIFORM REMINDERS 

1. Children should not wear metal earrings. Flat plastic earrings are acceptable.  

2. On PE days, we ask that children wear a navy hooded sweatshirt and a pair of navy joggers. Black is not school 
uniform.  

VALENTINES DISCO 

Friends of Sacred Heart 

The children in school had a wonderful 

time dancing and singing at the  

Valentine’s Disco on Thursday evening.  

Thank you to the ‘Friends of Sacred 

Heart’ for organising 

this event.  

The money raised will 

purchase new books to 

be used in English  

lessons in school.  

A Thought for Lent from Pope Francis 
Fast from hurting words and say kind words. 

Fast from sadness and be filled with gratitude. 

Fast from anger and be filled with patience. 

Fast from pessimism and be filled with hope. 

Fast from worries and trust in God. 

Fast from complaints and contemplate simplicity. 

Fast from pressures and be prayerful. 

Fast from bitterness and fill your heart with joy. 

Fast from selfishness and be compassionate to others. 

Fast from grudges and be reconciled. 

Fast from words and be silent so you can listen. 

https://www.strichards-sacredheart.com/newsletter

